
NORTH DAKOTA SHOULDN’T BE CENSORING BOOKS

IF YOU DON’T
LIKE A BOOK,
DON’T READ IT.
It doesn't get much simpler than that.

Each of us gets to choose what books we read and what 
information we access – but we don't get to choose for other 
people. Doing so is un-American and unconstitutional.

But that's not what some of our elected officials think. 

House Bill 1205 and Senate Bill 2360 are both blatant 
attempts at censorship, pure and simple – and they must 
be stopped.

Use the QR code below to send a message loud and clear to 
our legislators that North Dakotans oppose censorship! Or 
visit aclund.org/stop-censorship. 


